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SCUSD to begin negotiations 
over Old Marshall site 

November 17, 2016 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District’s Board of Education has 
directed staff to begin negotiations with a potential developer for the Old Marshall School site in 
Midtown. 
 
Mogavero Architects and Bardis Homes submitted a proposal to renovate the 113-year-old school into 
senior housing and to build on the site 35 to 50 for-sale condominiums target
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